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Olivia Glantz

From: Howard Hall <friendsofhistoricsalem@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 5:30 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Re: Open Record - Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02 for 500-600 Blocks of Salem Heights Av S / 

97302

Dear Olivia, 

 

Is the testimony submitted on the 22nd until the 29th of July being posted upon being submitted for public 

review and comment? 

 

Jon Christenson 

 

Thank you.   

 

On Tue, Jul 23, 2019 at 12:11 PM Angela Williamson <AWilliamson@cityofsalem.net> wrote: 

All, 

  

On July 22, 2019, City Council took written and oral testimony for the proposed 34-lot subdivision located at 

575 Salem Heights Avenue (SUB-ADJ19-02). City Council passed a motion to close the hearing and leave the 

written record open and will deliberate on August 12th, 2019, at the regularly scheduled City Council 

meeting.  The following is an outline of the next 21 days, including deadlines for items to be submitted for 

City Council review. 

  

Any New Testimony may be submitted by all parties (or persons) to City Council by 5:00pm, July 29th, 2019 

Rebuttal to new testimony provided: Any person can submit testimony to rebut the testimony that was 

submitted in the prior 7 days (No New Testimony can be submitted) may be submitted to City Council by 

5:00pm, August 5th, 2019. 

Applicant’s Final Argument may be submitted to City Council by 5:00pm, August 12th,  2019. 

  

Ex Parte: 
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Please keep in mind contact with City Council Members is discouraged outside of the public hearing in any 

land use case. 

  

Testimony should be sent to CityRecorder@cityofsalem.net .  

  

Olivia Glantz 

Planner III 

City of Salem | Community Development Department 

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 

oglantz@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2343  

Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 

  


